
 

 

The Pumpkin Parade is 

Coming to SJD! 
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HIGHLIGHTS 

Upcoming Events:  
Go to the calendar on the school 
website: 
https://sjd.sd61.bc.ca/calendar  

 Please remember to bring in 

your gently read picture 

books for the 1000x5 

program. 

 

 

Follow the link for the exciting 

details! 

http://bit.ly/PumpkinParadeSJD 

Author Natasha Deen Spends 

the Day at 

SJD – 
Thursday, 

October 25th 

Follow the 

link for details. http://bit.ly/2CodtfR  

 

School Closed this Friday, Oct 19th for a 

Province Wide Professional Development 

Day. 

Walk and Wheel 
Week 2018 

 

 

 

We had a 
very successful week of active travel to SJD. 
Many students walked or rolled to school. 
Congratulations to the two winners of the 
bikes donated by Dutton’s Realty, Ayelen 
Robinson and Eliza Troyan. Thank you to all 
the parents who helped and encouraged their 
children to use a method of active travel to get to and from school. A special 
thanks to the Active Travel Committee for planning the event.  

Reunification Drill – Thursday, Oct 18 

You should have received the information yesterday about our Reunification Drill. 

This is an important step in our emergency preparedness. Please review the 

information and come to the school at 2:00 tomorrow if possible. 

 

Orange and Black Day  

Oct 31 is Halloween Day. We 

encourage parents to send their 

children to school in Orange and Black 

clothes and not in their costumes. This 

avoids costumes being ruined at school 

and keeps them special for trick or 

treating.  

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/1314477.Natasha_Deen
mailto:sjd@sd61.bc.ca
https://sjd.sd61.bc.ca/calendar
http://bit.ly/PumpkinParadeSJD
http://bit.ly/2CodtfR

